In lieu of an October meeting before the convention date, Standing Committee conducted the following
items of business, via an email vote.

On the matter of The Rev. Rebecca Myers serving as a supply priest, our Standing Committee voted to
support your decision to allow her to serve.

On Consent for the Election of John T. W. Harmon as Bishop of Arkansas, our Standing Committee also
voted in the affirmative.

On Consent for the Election of Jeremiah Williamson as Bishop of Albany, our Standing Committee also
voted in the affirmative.

Responding to the email were Jennifer Mattson, Kate Harrigan, Laura Gottfried-Letsche, Greg Welin,
Barb Cross, Veronica Chappel, Anthony Alexander, and Drew Dorgan. Not responding were Kevin
Barron, David Liu and Eric Hillegas.



